
From: George Harris < >  

Sent: Saturday, February 8, 2025 7:53 AM 

To: Ben Mabberley <bmabberley@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Lisa Gauvreau 

<lgauvreau@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Timothy Peterson <tpeterson@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Emily 

Bryant <ebryant@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Subject: Re:GL-PLRZ20240003%20(Palmberg) 

 

Good morning Galiano Trustees,  

 

I strongly support Leif Palmberg's rezoning application. 

 

Our goals as a community have traditionally supported projects which strengthen the foundation 

of a sustainable and environmentally responsible future.  This is what this application represents.  

 

Looking through this file I am more than a little impressed with the work the applicant and the 

Trust have done to ensure this will help make Galiano less dependent on a fossil fuel driven 

system.  Make and buy local. 

 

As a retired entrepreneur I can speak from some experience....starting any business enterprise is 

an extremely difficult and risky task. We all need to get behind local projects.  

 

Thank you for your dedication to keep Galiano awesome! 

 

George Harris 

  

Galiano Island 

 


